
Holy Cross Fathers' Club

Membership Enrollment Form

Membership is open to any father, alumnus, male guardian or male sponsor of an enrolled Holy
Cross student, or of a student who has graduated from Holy Cross.

Please print!
Name (first then last) _____________________________________________

Student’s Name (first then last) _______________________________________ Year ________

Relation to student: (circle one) father guardian uncle other: ____________

Are you an alumnus of Holy Cross? _______ If so what class? __________

Address _________________________________________________________________

Home Telephone ( ) ___________ Cell Number ( ) ___________ __________

E-mail address (for reminders of meetings, etc.) _____________________________ @ _____________________

What events are you interested in working? _______________________________________________________

The Fathers’ Club is looking for ideas for new events from you, the parents.

Do you have any suggestions? __________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

You can also send us any suggestions at fathersclub@myhchs.org our emails are sent from this address

Thank you for your participation.
The Fathers’ Club

Place this form in an envelope, along with a check for $5 or cash and have your son or daughter drop it off at the
MAIN OFFICE or MAIL IT TO:

Fathers' Club
Holy Cross High School

26-20 Francis Lewis Blvd.

Flushing, New York 11358

mailto:fathersclub@myhchs.org

